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Dear parents, caregivers, students, families, and the wider community.   
E nga mātua, e nga kaitiaki, e nga tauira, e nga whānau, me te iwi whānui. 
 
 

It has been wonderful to witness the positive impact our composite Year 7/8 classes are having on 
the school culture.  The classes have been settled, and students are actively engaging in their 
learning.  Our Year 8 students have embraced the challenge of stepping up as leaders, supporting 
the Year 7 students as they transition into Taupō Intermediate School.  
 

This week, we bid farewell to Mrs. Megan Chapman (Deputy Principal), who has resigned from her 
position following her maternity leave.  We would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the 
fantastic work Megan has done over the past five years at Taupō Intermediate.  She played a key 
role in leading many positive changes and initiatives during her tenure.  Megan’s commitment to the 
school and community is a testament to her dedication to the teaching profession and her passion 
for making a difference.  We wish her all the best in her future educational endeavours and a 
joyful maternity period.  
 

We are also excited to welcome Mrs. Averil D’Souza to Room 6 and our TIS teaching team this 
week.  Mrs. D’Souza brings a wealth of experience in early childhood and primary education.  We 
recognize that starting at a new school can be challenging for both teachers and students, and we 
will provide additional support to ensure a smooth transition for Mrs. D’Souza and her class.  
 

In the coming weeks, we look forward to welcoming Mrs. Shivani Chand (Room 7) and Ms. Kriza Cruz 
(Room 10) once they fulfil their current employment commitments.  We understand that this 
staggered start is not ideal, but we greatly appreciate the support of our experienced relief 
teachers, who have been guiding these classes since the beginning of the term.  
 

Finally, we kindly ask all parents, caregivers, and family members to download the HERO app.  This 
is our primary means of communication regarding your child’s school updates, absences, and 
important news.  The app provides an easy and convenient way to stay connected with everything 
happening at Taupō Intermediate.  
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Ngā mihi 
Brent Woods 
Principal/Tumuaki 
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衜衝衞衟衠衡 TIS Sports Bulletin 衜衝衞衟衠衡 
Rod Dixon Marathon Presentation  

 
It was fantastic to see so many students attend the Rod Dixon Marathon Presentation on Thursday. 

They had the incredible opportunity to hold his 1972 Olympic Bronze Medal and ask some great 
questions. As a school, we are excited to be part of the Taupō Marathon Programme he has set up—

what an inspiring experience for our young athletes! 
 

褅褆複褈褉袧褊袨袩袪褋褌褍褎 Swimming Sports – Friday, 21st February (POSTPONED TILL FURTHER NOTICE) 
Friday, we look forward to an exciting day of swimming at our Swimming Sports. There will 

be competitive events (25m & 50m in Freestyle, Backstroke, and Breaststroke) as well as six fun house 
relays for non-competitive swimmers. This is our first Inter-House Competition of the year, and we 

encourage all students to get involved! 
 

設訯訮 Year 7 Netball Workshop & Trials 
The Taupō Netball Centre is holding a two-day workshop next weekend (22nd & 23rd February) at 
the Owen Delaney Netball Courts to introduce Year 7 players to the 7-a-side game and develop their 

skills. This is a great opportunity for players who are keen to trial for the TIS Netball Team, as 
selectors will be watching. 

괜괝괞괟괠괡괢괧괣괤괥괦 Year 7 Netball Trials:Monday, 3rd March Wednesday, 5th March  
   Call-back night: Friday, 7th March 

괜괝괞괟괠괡괢괧괣괤괥괦 Year 8 Netball Trials (Week 6): Monday, 10th March, Friday, 14th March, 
   Call-back night: Monday, 17th March 

 
 KiwiSport – Ki-O-Rahi Tasters & Tournament 

Next week, KiwiSport will be delivering Ki-O-Rahi taster sessions to all classes, giving students a 
chance to try out this exciting traditional Māori game. Sign-ups will also open for the Ki-O-Rahi 

Tournament on Wednesday, 12th March. Any parent help or support for this event would be greatly 
appreciated! 

Looking forward to a great few weeks of sport at TIS! 蔿蕀蕁蕂蕃蕄蕇蕈蕉蕊蕅蕆蕋격겪겫견겭 
 

Upcoming Events 
 Saturday 22nd February - Across the lake Swim (Please enter online.) 

Sunday 23rd February - Ironkidz (Please enter online at www.ironkidz.com Sat 22nd/23rd February - 
Year 7 Netball Development Workshop (Taupo Netball Centre) 

Wednesday 12th March - Kiwi Sport - Ki-O-Rahi (Crown Park)  
Wednesday 12th March - BOP/Waikato Mountain Biking Champs (Te Miro)  

Friday 21st March - Super 11 Swimming (Rotorua)  
Friday 4th April - Super 11 Touch (Rotorua)  

Wednesday 9th April - Kiwi Sport - SuperSmash Cricket Festival 
 
 



 

Tis sports 
PHOTOS 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
Step Into a Fun, Hands-On Baking Experience with 

Our More Than A Loaf Classes! 
Whether you're new to gluten free baking or a seasoned 

pro, these workshops are designed to boost your 
confidence and teach you the techniques to create soft, 

fluffy bread and delectable doughs. 
 

Two-night classes: 
Night 1: Master the essentials—gluten free bread, 

loaves, buns, and wraps. 
Night 2: Dive into doughs—bagels, scones, and scrolls. 

 
Each class offers personalized guidance as you bake at 
your own station, plus the opportunity to connect with 

fellow bakers. You can book one night or bundle 
both for a special rate! 

 
With limited spaces and varying locations, this is your 

chance to expand your gluten-free baking knowledge in 
a fun, supportive environment. 

 
For a more personalized experience, try 

our Confidently Gluten Free in-home coaching. Tailored 
to your needs, these sessions cover everything 

from pantry makeovers to hands-on baking of breads, 
buns, and scones. Plus, you'll receive a take-home 

toolbox and a follow-up call to keep your journey on 
track. 

 
Spaces are limited – grab your tickets now and start 

your 2025 baking journey! 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

T.I.S. UNIFORM 
 

 
 



 

T.I.S TUCK SHOP 
KRISTIE’S KAI 

 

MORNING TEA BREAK 11-11.30am– Buy Items 
at the Tuckshop directly  

LUNCH TIME BREAK –1.30pm-2pm – Buy Items 
at the Tuckshop directly 

SUSHI SPECIALS – Order between 8.45am-9am 
at the Tuckshop directly 

 

 
NB: Please note there is no longer any pre 
ordering of any lunch orders in classrooms 

(Please download our School HERO app to view the 
Tuckshop Menu) 

 

 

T.I.S SCHOOL 
BUS SAFETY 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 


